
Thank you so much for your continuous support with the Skyway Resource Center!

While we are in transition to prepare our new home (the Former US Bank Building in Skyway), Friday, March 10, 2023 will be
our last in person event for the Skyway Resource Center. You will still be able to see our hard work during the construction
phase of our new building!

Skyway Resource Center 
A HUD EnVision Center

Now - 2024: Continuous planning for the Skyway Resource Center, involving it’s resources and building development
Summer 2023: Groundbreaking & Construction Starts
2024: The New Skyway Resource Center building is slated to open!

Although we’ll no longer be in person providing services on a monthly basis, here’s what we will be up to:

Still need resources in the meantime? Flip this postcard over and scan the QR code to locate
ways to still access our community’s available resources!



Scan the QR code to learn
about the history of the

Skyway Resource Center!

Say Hi! Follow Us! 

We Love Our Community!

@SkywayResource1

www.skywayresourcecenter.org

@SkywayResourceCenter 

Scan the QR code to access
available resources!


